April 18, 2019

Committee of Adjustment
Town of Pelham

20 Pelham Town Square
P.O. Box 400

Fonthill, ON LOS 1EQ

Dear Committee Members

We have lived at 949 Church Street in Fenwick for 9 years after moving here from B.C. in 2010.
Our property butts up to the_property on the north. One of the things that we have
appreciated about our neighbourhood is the mix of new and old residences and the harmony
of the homes. Despite a wide va;iety of styles and ages, individual properties show care and
consideration in the way the buildings are sited, grouped, and maintained. The efforts of each
property owner contribute to the pleasing nature of the whole neighbourhood.
I o uilt his house many years ago in a colonial style that speaks of taste,
refinement, and permanence. His house is appreciated by everyone who sees it, and it is an
important part of our neighbourhood, enhancing all of our property values. It would be more
than a shame if he were not permitted to build a complementary storage building but were
forced to conform to an incomprehensible bylaw that does not respect aesthetics or
neighbourhood sensibilities. We would much rather see a building Iike-proposes than
something that fits a bylaw written by someone with no stake in our neighbourhood and no
understanding of it. We support-request for relief from the height restriction.

Yours truly,

Mike and Jocelyn Angu

-Zhurch Street

Fenwick, ON LOS 1CO





